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The 16-day government shutdown  impacted the IRS.
The IRS reopened on October 17. On October 31 the IRS
released the 2014 IRA and pension limits.

Inflation was very low for the fiscal quarter ending
September 30, 2013, so many of the IRA and pension
limits as adjusted by the cost of living factor have not
changed or the changes have been quite small.

The maximum IRA contribution limits for 2014 for
traditional, Roth and SIMPLE IRAs did not change –
$5,500/$6,500 and $12,000/$14,500 respectively.

The maximum contribution limit for SEP-IRAs is $52,000
for 2014 up from $51,000 for 2013. The maximum limits
for 401(k) participants for 2014 are also unchanged at
$17,500/$23,000.

The IRA compensation limit changes were small, either $1,000 or $3,000.
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